
Niagara Falls Storage Site News from the Corps 
Sent:  Wed 1/13/2016 2:02 PM 

Hello from the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Buffalo District: 

The public meeting regarding the Niagara Falls Storage Site (NFSS) Interim Waste 
Containment Structure (IWCS) Operable Unit (OU) will be conducted this evening, 
Wednesday, January 13, 2016, beginning at 6:30 p.m. at the Town of Lewiston Senior 
Center, 4361 Lower River Road, Youngstown, New York, 14171. 

The Corps of Engineers regards public safety as our number one priority and, as a 
result, the presentation for tonight's meeting is now on our website for those unable to 
attend due to inclement weather conditions. If conditions change a cancellation 
message will be conveyed through local news stations. 

If you are unable to attend the meeting your comments may still be submitted.  The 
comment period for the proposed plan ends February 6, 2016. Written comments may 
be emailed to fusrap@usace.army.mil, or mailed to the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, 
Buffalo District, Attention: Environmental Project Management Team, 1776 Niagara 
Street, Buffalo, New York 14207. 

The proposed plan and supporting documents, including the Feasibility Study, the 
posters, the NFSS History Video and the presentation for tonight's meeting are available 
on the web at: 
http://www.lrb.usace.army.mil/Missions/HTRW/FUSRAP/NiagaraFallsStorageSite.aspx 
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